Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind
The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: April 22, 2016, 9:00 a.m.
PLACE: The Coleman Music Building, Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind, 207 N. San Marco Avenue, St. Augustine, FL 32084
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Change of location of meeting on campus. Anyone interested in attending this meeting should enter through the Genoply Street gate and proceed through Police Services to obtain access and further directions to the Coleman Music Building.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Cindy Brueckner, FSDB, 207 N. San Marco Avenue, St. Augustine, FL 32084, (904)827-2210 or bruecknerc@fsdb.k12.fl.us.
For more information, you may contact: Cindy Brueckner, FSDB, 207 N. San Marco Avenue, St. Augustine, FL 32084, (904)827-2210 or bruecknerc@fsdb.k12.fl.us.
